
"Spring is when you feel like whistling

even with a shoe full of slush."

-Doug Larson

The Town Council held a Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year
2023-2024, which includes a $0 or 0% increase in expenditures over last year's
budget.
The Town Council approved the schematic and design and cost estimates for the
1928 Building Project, and referred it to the Town Plan & Zoning Commission for an
8-24 report. 
The Town Council reviewed and approved ADA and Fair Housing Policies and
Procedures.
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View Town Council Chair Reports Here: www.farmington-ct.org
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Town Meeting & Referendum
APRIL 17, 2023 @ 7PM  (FHS LIBRARY) - TOWN MEETING ON PROPOSED BUDGET & 1928
BUILDING PROJECT
APRIL 27, 2023 FROM 6AM - 8PM - TOWNWIDE REFERENDUM ON PROPOSED BUDGET,
1928 BUILDING PROJECT, AND ROAD RECONSTRUCTION

"GO UCONN!"

-C.J. Thomas

Are you Interested in Serving the Farmington Community?

Visit https://bit.ly/farmingtonvolunteer for volunteer opportunities with the Town of Farmington.  Call
the Town Clerk's Office at (860) 675-2380 for more information regarding serving on a Board or
Commission.  
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